
 

10th January 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Happy New Year to you all and many thanks for the wonderful 

Christmas presents and cards received.  As we start the new 

term, I thought that I would take the opportunity to inform 

you of what will be going on in Class 2. I have attached the 

curriculum overview for the Spring Term.  

 

Also joining Class 2 this term will be Thea Preece, who is 

teacher training at Worcester University.  

We have appointed Suzannah Woolley as a part-time teacher in 

Class 2 for three mornings a week and one afternoon. She will 

be teaching the Year 1 children during this time in the 

Sunshine Room. This will give us the opportunity to provide 

smaller class teaching. 

 

P.E. will take place on a Monday and Wednesday this term. It is 

important that the children have their indoor PE kit in school 

every day.  

Year 1 children will be swimming for the whole term, starting 

on the 15th January. 

 

Please ensure that your child has their book bag, waterproof 

coat and a bottle filled with water for the classroom in school 

every day.  

 

If you require any further information, or have any queries or 

concerns about your child, please do not hesitate to contact 

me.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms Z. Evans 

Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest sch9ool  

I appreciate your continued support with your child’s homework and reading.  
Homework will continue to be given out and collected in on Friday.  Please try to 

encourage your child to do a little each evening, as this gets them into a regular 

routine.  Spellings and times tables tests are also given on a Friday. 

 

It is always nice to know that parents are supporting their children’s work at 
home.  Perhaps you could encourage your child to find some books about our 

topics in the library or find some relevant information on the internet.  You may 

have some artefacts, pictures or books of your own that you would be willing to 

lend to us for discussion or display. 

 

 

We are busy preparing for our performance at The Courtyard Theatre on 

Monday 18th January 2016. Please ensure your child has brought their black T-

shirt and black leggings or trousers into school by Friday 8th January in 

preparation for the dress rehearsals.    

 

Our visit to Woodlands Outdoor Centre will also commence in the second half of 

this term.  You will shortly be receiving more detailed information about the trip 

including a leaflet and kit list from the centre.  

 


